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SERVICE BULLETIN 
 
March 3, 2010 
 
Bulletin No: JC-007-10 
 

Production Change to Clutch on 942250 
 
Issue: Running production change to the clutch on model 942250 requires changing of clutch 
stop when replacing the clutch on units BELOW serial number 942250-00200. 
 
Action Required: If you have a need to replace the original clutch on units below serial # 
00200 you will have to purchase clutch stop 2721338.7 to make the new clutch compatible. 
 
Details - Clarification:  
942250 below serial # 00200 have Warner Clutch # 5219-14 and clutch stop 2721331.7 as 
original equipment. 
942250 serial # 00201 and up have Warner Clutch I-5218-213 and clutch stop 2721338.7 as 
original equipment. 
The part number for the clutch reflects correctly in the parts illustrations.  You just need to be 
aware of the need to change the clutch stop on units below serial # 0200 to mount the new 
clutch. 
 
Products Involved: Only 942250 below serial # 00200 
 
Warranty: If you need to replace a failed clutch under warranty on units below serial # 00200 
we will pay for the new clutch stop # 2721338.7 as part of the claim. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Schiller Grounds Care, Inc. Customer Service 
Department at 920-699-2000. 
 
This bulletin is relevant to the departments shown below.  Please circulate as appropriate. 
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